
2024 Travel Scholarship
For APsA Psychotherapy Trainees 
Attending their First Meeting

This exciting Travel Scholarship will provide Psychotherapist-in-Training Members with up to 
$750* to help offset travel expenses and enable them to attend the 2024 National Meeting 

this February. In addition, the conference registration fee will be waived, which is an additional 
savings of $200. This scholarship is a one-time opportunity for an APsA psychotherapy trainee 
member to attend the National Meeting in order to learn first-hand what the APsA community 

has to offer. Eligibility is for APsA Psychotherapist-in-Training Clinical Members attending their first 
meeting as a psychotherapy trainee. In order to receive the travel scholarship, the one 

requirement is that you must attend the Candidates’ Council meeting on Thursday morning, 
February 8, 2024. There are very limited psychotherapy travel scholarships which will be allocated 

on a first come, first served basis. 

To Apply:

1. Complete form: Click here to complete the online form by, January 5, 2024 (Travel Scholarships are only
available during Pre-Registration.) If approved, an email will be sent to you with a special registration
code to use when registering online. Do not register for the meeting until you receive the code. Not
a Member...To join APsA as a Psychotherapist-in-Training Member, please click here.

2. Attend: Your attendance is required at the Thursday, February 8, 2024, Candidates Council Meeting in order
to receive your $750* scholarship. Be sure to sign the official Travel Scholarship attendance sheet.

3. Check your mailbox: Following the National Meeting, checks will be mailed to those who sign in (checks
are mailed within 4-6 weeks from the meeting).
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*Psychotherapist-in-Training Clinical Members at the APsA institutes in New York will receive $150 in Travel Scholarship funds for the 
2024 National Meeting. This opportunity is for APsA Psychotherapist-in-Training Clinical Members whose membership is in good 
standing.

QUESTIONS? Contact Debra Steinke Wardell, Education and Membership Services Director 
E-mail: dsteinke@apsa.org
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